
 

Noranda Primary School Newsletter 

Term 4 Week 7 - 21 November 2024 

Principal's Report  

Dear Families 

Colour Run 

Thank you to our phenomenal P & C for the organisation of our 2024 Colour Run. This was an 

amazing afternoon with students, staff and parents having a great time. Through our Colour Run we 

also fundraised through our MyCause page where we raised a superb $6802. Thank you to everyone 

who fundraised to support our school. Room 8 raised the most money towards our school total and 

through that gained the right to slime Mr Barns and myself at the end of the Colour Run, as well as a 

pizza lunch on a day to be determined by P&C and class teacher. Room 10 raised the second highest 

total and they will be rewarded with an icy pole and extra recess on a day determined by the class 

teacher.   



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Booklists 2025  

The Booklists for 2025 have been posted on the school website ready for parents to purchase 

students supplies for 2025. Purchases made by December 24th will guarantee delivery of supplies 

before the school year starts. Alternatively, you can visit the Campion store in Malaga in person. 

Please ensure you purchase the ‘parents to supply items’ on the first page. 

Class lists 2025 

Traditionally parents and students have come to school the day prior to school starting to view 

classlists on the library wall. This year, we will be introducing an email to parents to notify them of 

student classes. This means parents will not need to take time off work etc to attend the school in 

person. These emails will be sent on Monday 3rd February in the afternoon. Students commence 

school on Wednesday 5th February. Please ensure your email details are up to date with the front 

office. 

Former Staff Tribute 

I am sad to share the news of the passing of Mrs Christine Harvey. Mrs Harvey was a foundation staff 

member at Noranda PS commencing in 1980 and retiring in April of 2022. Mrs Harvey was a 

dedicated Education Assistant who supported generations of students through Noranda. Our 

thoughts are with her family.   

  

Kristy Harrison 

Principal 

Calendar of Events 

Week 7 

Friday November 22 - Councillors selling Icy Poles 

 

Week 8 

Monday November 25  

• Lawns mowed 

• Last Nippers program 

• Orientation Day - Morley SHS, John Forest SHS, Hampton SHS 

• Year 5 Zero2Hero 

• Year 6 Dance lessons 

Wednesday November 27 

• Kindy B attend 



• Orientation day Kindy B 2025 

Friday November 29 

• Assembly Room 9 and Kiwanis awards 

• Last Breakfast Club 

 

Week 9 

Monday December 2 

• Year 5 Zero2Hero 

• Year 6 Dance lessons 

Wednesday December 4 

• Kindy A attend 

• Christmas stall KA and PP's 

• Orientation day Kindy A 2025 

Friday December 6 

• Assembly Class book awards 

• Christmas stall Kindy B, Year 1 to 6 

Assembly 15 November - Merit Awards 

Congratulations to these students for receiving a merit award. 

Ayden Shabani, Aiden Ballantyne, Noah Fairhead, Zac Kinross-Smith, Ariana Solomon, Elly Smith, 

Isaac Au, Isabella Brogna, Christopher Wall, Iris Li, Tiana Vo, Trinh Hue Luong, Zayn Kulelija, 

Aleksandar Topic, Savannah Webster, Borhan Asghari, Mason Lenton, Fynn Smith, Amelia Bolger, 

Oliver Lynton, Takumi Matsuo, Alexander Wilson, Baran Caliskan, Jasmine Gregory, Dolkar Lhamo, 

Ayla Demirovski, Evelyn Li, Henry Mangpa, Kaleb Fredericks, Henry Scholfield, Nevan Itimu, Khatiya 

Petera, Nathan Itimu, Tyson Sirr, Charliyze Karaman, Zaiden Nezic, Kristian Smiljanic, Leonard 

Hatswell, Harper McClutchie, Vani Wadhwa, Zerina Nezic, Ella Grant, Roman Hagger, Mihaela 

Vukicevic, Emayous de Ocampo, Stella Muscara, Jack Withnell, Aria Yuksel, Jagger McPherson, Luca 

Crugnale. 

 



Young Voices 

On Wednesday 13th November our school participated in the Morley Schools’ Network Young 

Voices Public Speaking Competition.  Kurtis Kobelke (Year 4), Lucas Pernechele (Year 5) and Annabel 

Prinsloo (Year 5) were chosen to represent Noranda PS after a high quality audition process. We 

congratulate all the students who participated in the audition. 

Each student prepared their own speeches and worked on them in their own time. Kurtis, Lucas and 

Annabel performed with confidence and were worthy representatives of our school. Lucas and 

Annabel competed in the Year 5/6 Division and Kurtis was successful in being awarded runner up in 

the Year 4 Division. 

Congratulations to all three amazing students. 

Miss Fullarton 

 

P&C News 

Last meeting 2024 

The P&C wrapped up their final meeting last night with a recap of the year and planning for 2025. 

Colour Run 

The Colour Run was a huge success with a total of $6,802 raised towards Noranda Primary School. 

Thank you to everyone who donated and volunteered on the day. 

Thank you to both Mr Barns and Ms Harrison for offering to be slimed on the day. The students 

absolutely loved it. 

Congratulations to the winning class, Room 8 who will soon be enjoying a pizza lunch from the P&C. 

Second place winners, Room 10 will enjoy extended play at recess or lunch with an icy pole. 



 

 



 

Christmas Stall 

Christmas stall dates will be held Wednesday 4 December (Kindy A and Pre Primary) and Friday 6 

December (Kindy B and Year 1 to 6). If you can help volunteer on Friday 6 December, please reach 

out to pandcnorandaprimary@gmail.com . All students require a bag to take home purchases.  

Thank you everyone. 

Celia McCarthy 

P&C President 

Breakfast Club 

The last Breakfast Club for 2024 will be next Friday 29th November. I would like to say a huge thank 

you to everyone who volunteered, donated and assisted to make Breakfast Club happen and to 

everyone who turned up each week to eat. We look forward to seeing you next year. 

Ms Rea 

Wellbeing Officer 

mailto:pandcnorandaprimary@gmail.com


Perm-a-Pleat Schoolwear - extended retail hours 

 

Faction Points 

Faction points are earned for positive behaviour in the classroom and the playground. At the end of 

each term, every student in the winning faction receives a prize. 

Continuous points - 1st Red 34, 2nd Gold 28, 3rd Blue 26 and 4th Green 24.  

Four chairs - free 

If you are interested in these free chairs, please contact the office on 9218 1550.  

 



Contact Us 

Noranda Primary School 

25 Walmsley Drive 

NORANDA WA 6062 

(08) 9218 1550 

noranda.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

 

Visit us on the web at https://www.norandaps.wa.edu.au 

https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=3ab1be57e7db865bJmltdHM9MTcwNDQ5OTIwMCZpZ3VpZD0xNDA3N2NmNi04YTIzLTZkMzgtMzZjMi02ZjFlOGI3ZTZjMTgmaW5zaWQ9NTIyMQ&ptn=3&ver=2&hsh=3&fclid=14077cf6-8a23-6d38-36c2-6f1e8b7e6c18&psq=noranda+primary+school+website&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubm9yYW5kYXBzLndhLmVkdS5hdS8&ntb=1

